Application 2016/4989/P for attn: Mr F Freeney planning Officer.

Reason: Objection

Dear Mr Freeney,

T am writing to object to the latest application for the above development.

1. The application has been placed on the Camden website while incomplete, incorrect and lacking
relevant information.

2 It is not possible to make clear comment whilst references and various details have been omitted.

3. This application should be withdrawn, reformulated with the necessary and relevant documentation
and then placed for comment.

4, The CWG for the 2013/7887/P application have struggled to understand this new application

because of the above and are hampered by details that have not been clarified either by the developer or the
planning department. This is of enormous relevance as the two applications are intrinsically connected.

S. The “minor” adjustments to the plan appear so only because the bulk of the new development is so
large. The applicants are trying to return to a previous and contested size of development.

6. The CAAC have written a letter of comment which precedes the latest and more accurate
information. Are they aware of this? Perhaps you can inform them?

T understand that you will be placing this in the comment section for this application.
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Could you please let me know why, when you type in the address 21, Eton Villas, different applications
appear online to when you type in 22, Eton Villas. It would be most useful to the community if they were
synchronised.

Yours sincerely,

WHR CLIFFORD



Member RTM provost court resident Flat 20.

Sent from my iPad

It appears you have received an application to increase the proposed synagogue building and
further plans for the party wall.

Residents of Provost Court have not been sent any comparative drawings in relationship to
previous plans.

A lot of work has been put in to keep the bulk of the building and its height down to lessen the
impact on all immediate neighbours.

| am worried that these proposed changes are going to have a negative effect on this residential
area and have implications on fire risk,privacy light and noise.

Yours Sincerely

Bernard Caplan



